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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
The children from Class 3 and Class 4 seemed to enjoy the afternoon at the Rugby Club on Monday. The rugby 
coaches kindly provided Pipers crisps, Innocence fruit juices and a flapjack for each of the children.  
 
Class 1 and Class 2 visited Glencroft Church in Glen Parva for the Exhibition about the bible and stories from it. 
They enjoyed dressing up in bible-time clothes and some even enjoyed bible-times food. 
 
Class 1 continue to have further people who help us coming in. On Monday they had an optician visit. It is 
important that the children in all year groups regularly visit both the opticians and the dentist.  
 
We look forward to seeing you all at our Easter Service in the church on Friday 11th April starting at 2pm. All 
are welcome. Afterwards the PTFA have their cake sale. Please remember the children are invited to take part 
in the cake making competition. I look forward to seeing lots of exciting and interesting cakes. 
 
Reminders 
All children need to have suitable footwear for PE. Plimsolls can be bought cheaply in the supermarkets and 
are suitable for most PE. BLACK trainers are suitable for the older pupils’ PE lessons. Children should be in 
school uniform when in school. If you need replacement uniform and do not want to buy new the PTFA do 
have preloved uniform to purchase.  
 
Leicestershire School Meals Service Notice - Following a recent review of our prices, that show ongoing 
increases in food costs and the national living wage, we will be applying a 10p increase to the cost of all paid 
meals from the 1st of April 2025 – taking the cost of all paid meals to £2.75. 
 
The PTFA are once again doing a clothing collection. As we move from winter through spring to summer you 
may be sorting out your clothes. The collection will take place on 23rd May but please keep your clothes in any 
bag you have until then.  
 
Yours sincerely  

 
 
Gavin Beetham 
 
 
 
 

 



Provisional Dates 
11/04/25 – Easter Service 2pm 
Easter Break 14-25/04/25 
5/05/25 – Bank Holiday 
12-15/05/25 – KS2 SATS 
Half Term – 26-30/05/25 

24 &25/06/25 – KS2 Performances 
1/07/25 – Sports Day 
2/07/25 – Leavers Assembly (Note changed date 
due to transition days) 
9/07/25 – School closed until 26/08/25

 
 


